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Are you feeling any withdrawal symptoms from National Table Tennis Day? Well, feel blue no longer with an
invitation to ‘The Next Big Ping!’ held at Grand Union Bar Wandsworth.

The Company Ping Pong Tournament is running from 6:30pm on Thursday 31st July and you’re invited to enter a
team!

Squads of 4-8 people can enter (additional spectators are also welcome for any who fancies a drink) with the
winners receiving a £50 bar tab and 50% off food for a month!*

Chloe O’Halloran, Sales and Events Manager at Grand Union Wandsworth, said: “The Company tournament is on

Thursday the 31st of July at 6.30pm. To enter you just need to RSVP to me: chloe@grandunionbars.com with a
team of 4 people. It’s just a bit of fun and all skill levels are welcome. The winning company will receive a £50 bar
tab and 50% off food with us for 1 month!”

Check out the full invitation here

*Max two teams per company.

by Russell Moore (July 24, 2014)
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